
BEFORE THE INDIANA UTILITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION OF 
THE FLOYDS KNOBS WATER COMPANY, INC. 
FOR A NEW SCHEDULE OF RA TES 
AND CHARGES 

Case No. 45112- U 

CUSTOMER NOTIFICATON OF FILING OF APPLICATION FOR RATE CHANGE 

Submitted herewith is a copy of the customer notification required by 170 IAC 14-1-2, 
concerning the filing of the application for a rate change pursuant to IURC's "Small Utilities" 
provisions (Article 14 of Title 170 of the Indiana Administrative Code). The notification was 
mailed to customers on 6/27/18. 

Date: 7-3 -- 2...?/ ~ 
I , 

George W. Gesenhues Attorney for 
Floyds Knobs Water Company, Inc. 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

This document was submitted to the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission, via the 
Commission's Electronic Filing System, on July 3, 2018; and the document was, on the same 
day, mailed to: 

Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
115 West Washington Street 
Suite 1500 South 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 

~=~ Gt~. Gese"'nhues 

loldham
New Stamp



WATER CUSTOMERS OF 
FLOYDS KNOBS WATER COMPANY, INC. 

In Re: Proposed Water Rate Increase 

Dear Water Customer: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the Floyds Knobs Water Company, Inc. did, 
on June 20, 2018, file an application with the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission to increase 
the water rate charged to customers of the Floyds Knobs Water Company. 

This application was filed pursuant to Ind. Code 8-1-2-61.5 without the necessary cost of 
a Utility Regulatory Commission hearing. However, a public hearing by the Utility Regulatory 
Commission may be held if any public or municipal corporation, ten (10) individuals, firms, 
corporations or associations, or ten ( 10) complainants of all or any of these classes affected by the 
proposed rate change requests a formal public hearing by filing a written, signed request with the 
Secretary of the Commission, Utility Regulatory Commission, 101 W. Washington Street, Suite 
1500 East, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204. Said request must be received by the Utility Regulatory 
Commission within forty ( 40) days after the date the application was filed with the Utility 
Regulatory Commission and declared complete. In addition, a public hearing may be held if the 
same is requested by the Indiana Utility Consumer Counselor. 

The proposed increase in the water rate requested by the application is approximately 
24.36%, and is proposed to be an "Across the Board" increase. 

In the absence of a written request as provided herein, there likely will be no hearing 
conducted by the Utility Regulatory Commission on this application. 

FLOYDS KNOBS WATER COMPANY, INC. 

/s/ Rick Morgan 
Rick Morgan, President 
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